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Dear parents and families, 

Re: MUSU for Current Year 6/ NEW Year 7 

Following the previous letter regarding MUSU, this letter will give you more information about how MUSU will look 

for your child. Please read carefully, as this letter has important information with regards to pick-up and drop-off. 

As you are aware, the children will be beginning MUSU on Monday 10th of July.  

Current Class New Classroom Teacher during MUSU 

Dudley 
Warwick 
Windsor 
Cardiff 

Hall  TBC 
Hall  

IT suite 

Practical room 

 
During this time in the hall, we will also have other members of staff available to support the children throughout 
the day to ensure that all children’s needs are met. We have made a change to our plans to support all of our 
pupils with the change of routine, which includes using a number of rooms during MUSU for our ‘Year 7’ pupils. 
Throughout the two weeks, the children will be in the hall, the IT suite or practical room, on a rotation basis 
completing a range of activities to support their move up to secondary school. As well as this, the children will be 
completing some of their trips and rewards such as bowling and the inflatables and BBQ afternoon.  
 
At William Harding School our MUSU programme will begin on Monday 10th July until the end of this academic 
year.  
 
Pick up and Drop off will be as follows; 
w/c 10th July onwards: 
During this time, pick up and drop off will be as follows; 
 
Drop off: 8:30 – 8:40, Year 5 and 6 gate 
 
Pick up: 3:15- 3:25, Year 5 and 6 gate 
 
The junior green gate will have enough staff to effectively manage the number of children arriving and leaving 
school in a short space of time.  
 
If you have any questions about this then please do not hesitate to get in touch and we will endeavor to answer 
any questions you may have. 
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Your continued support is much appreciated. 
Yours faithfully, 

Mr Stallwood 
Year 5 and 6 Assistant Headteacher  


